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Portion of New England Road in West Mifflin Borough, Allegheny County to Close
Extended closure needed for construction work related to the Mon/Fayette Expressway Project.

The Pennsylvania Turnpike Commission wants to alert motorists that a portion of New England
Road in West Mifflin Borough, Allegheny County will be closed for more than two months
beginning July 14.

New England Road will be closed between Camp Hollow Road and State Route 837 so crews can
erect steel girders for the new Mon/Fayette Expressway bridge that will be over New England
Road. Heavy equipment and oversized loads will be impacting the roadway consistently.

Detour signs will be posted utilizing State Route 837, State Route 885 and the upper portion of
New England Road. Local traffic will be permitted to enter the closed area, but will not be able
to cross the construction zone.

The roadway is expected to reopen by the end of September weather permitting.

This traffic impact is part of the Mon/Fayette Expressway Project. For more information about
the project, please visit: https://www.patpconstruction.com/monfaysb/default.aspx .

To learn more about road conditions on major roadways across the commonwealth, visit
511pa.com or use the 511PA Smartphone App to get real-time traffic advisories, weather
forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 1,000 traffic cameras.

To report an accident or other emergency on the PA Turnpike, dial *11 via a mobile phone.
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